Dear Mrs. Raffaella Merlini

Here I am fine. I hope that you are also fine. I wish you merry
Christmas and happy New Year 2011.

We all celebrated the Christmas and New Year in grand
manner. We are also going to celebrate our Pongal festival by
14° of this month. All our students are busy in preparing
themselves for Pongal festival. I hope that the previous
photos send by us will be useful to know about our culture.
Our students are preparing greeting cards for Pongal and

It will be sent to you latter.

Once again I wish to thank you for the garnt given to our
school. By your grants, our students benefited a lot. I hope
that you will continue to do the needful thing for our students.
Once again I wish to thank you very much. I will pray for
your success in each and every step of your life.

May God’s grace shower on all walks of your life.
Your’s lovingly
Sr.M.Saleth Mary



